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3 June 2021 
 
Hon Kris Faafoi 
Minister of Broadcasting, Communications and Digital Media 
Parliament Buildings 
WELLINGTON 6160 
Via email: k.faafoi@ministers.govt.nz  
     
 

 
Tēnā koe Minister 
 
 
RE Post Budget Letter 2021/22 
 
 
Thank you for your post budget Letter of Expectations for 2021/22, dated 2 June 2021. 
We note the funding profile to 2024/5, as well as the reporting schedule for 2021/22. 
 
Once again, a thank you from the Board and staff of Irirangi Te Motu for your ongoing support of our 
sector.  We have an exciting year ahead of us, as we embark on delivering Public Interest Journalism 
Funding alongside our traditional mahi. We will ensure Ministry staff are updated on progress and 
measures across the financial year.  
 
 
Hei konā mai me ngā mihi 
 

 
Dr Ruth Harley 
CHAIR 
 
 
cc  Bernadette Cavanagh, MCH 

Louise Lennard MCH    
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